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June 4, 2021 

 

 

Honorable Rosa DeLauro    Honorable Kay Granger  

Chairwoman      Ranking Member   

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC  20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the dredging of the St. Paul Small Boat Harbor in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is located at: 

 

St. Paul District, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

180 Fifth St East, Suite 700 

St. Paul, MN 55101 

 

The funding would be used for long overdue and critically needed dredging of the St. Paul 

Small-Boat Harbor to support and maintain effective emergency response services, and to 

improve the overall poor conditions of the harbor. The St. Paul Small-Boat Harbor is on the 

lower end of Harriet Island in St. Paul, Minnesota, at Upper Mississippi River mile 839.6 on the 

right descending bank. The natural fluctuations of both the Mississippi and Minnesota Rivers and 

subsequent silt buildup is of significant concern for not only the maritime operations of the St. 

Paul Fire Department, but for the overall safety of all those that travel its waterways. The Lower 

Harbor also provides a critical pool of affordable housing at a time when this resource is 

desperately needed.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Betty McCollum 

Member of Congress 


